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January 2, 2018 
 
 
RE: Price Increase   
 
 
Attn: Valued Customers of Precision Plumbing Products 
 
 
PPP’s price list has been revised to reflect price adjustments due to rising labor and 
raw material costs. 
 
 

• The average increase is approximately 7%, but individual items may vary.   
 
 
Effective March 5, 2018, prices will increase for all orders placed after Friday, March 
2, 2018. Prices will be updated automatically in the Precision Plumbing Products 
billing system on the effective date of March 5, 2018. New list price sheet will be 
available for download on the PPP website, www.pppinc.net, at that time.  
 
Please contact your local manufacturer’s representative with any questions.   
  
 
 
Thank you for your continued business,   
 
 
 
 
 
Brandon Gunnell  
National Sales Manager 
JL Industries, Inc. 
802 SE 199th Ave 
Portland, OR 97233 
 

 
 
 


